
We have been writing lots 
of sentences this week in 

Reception!   
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We have been 
looking at  

bridges this 
week.  We have 
been looking at 
what makes a 
bridge strong. 

We each designed 
a bridge and then 
tested how strong 
it was by putting 

weights on it.
Some of our 

bridges held over 
2750g!



Year 1 created water-lilies in the style of Monet.



Year 1 enjoyed 
doing ‘Animal Yoga’ to 
celebrate Buddha day.



Year 2 – We have designed and made 
some fantastic puppets. We 
are composing theme tunes for 
our puppets in our computing 
lessons.



Year 2 –
On Buddha Day we enjoyed 
doing some animal yoga in 
the sun. 



Year 2 –

Isabelle M  
wrote a 
beautiful 
description 
of a setting.



Year 3 –We have been learning to identify 
parallel and perpendicular lines.
Katy and Oliver completed accurate maths 
work.



Year3 –Evie
made an Egyptian 
amulet as part of 
her homework. 



Year 4

We have been looking 

at different 

characteristics of 

animals and classifying 

them.

Polly, Charlotte and 

Grace R produced a 

wonderful poster about 

Mammals.



Year 4 Harry, Grace G and Joshua produced a great 

poster about Amphibians.



Year 5-
Erin and Corey worked well in a pair. They created a 
poster to explain the process of erosion. 



Year 5-
Reuben did fantastic work to complete a challenge 
extension involving adding and subtracting Roman 
Numerals. 



Year 6
Well done to all of our Year 6 

pupils. You have all worked 
incredibly hard during your 

SATs this week.
We are proud of you!



House Point Winners!

Fourth Place – Durham 198

Third Place – Lincoln 206

Second Place – York 207

First Place – Chester 271


